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Hello everyone  

Welcome back to school! It has been lovely to see children settle so well into their 
new classes and to hear about your holidays. Teachers are looking forward to the 
year ahead and to getting to know you over the coming weeks. Please read the 
important information below about meetings coming up.  

There has been a lot of building work in school over the summer. The heating has 
been replaced and More 4 Kids room completely renovated. We have also moved 
our learning space for children who are on the autism spectrum or who have 
language and communication difficulties into Lavender room. There will be more 
news on these new spaces in next week’s newsletter, along with some information 
about new staff members. Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay, Headteacher 

On Monday after school you are 

invited to meet your child’s teacher in 

their classroom. This is a very short 

meeting where you can find out about 

the class routines and expectations as 

well as information about PE, book 

bags and so on. If you have more than 

one child, please drop in to all the 

classes, as teachers will repeat the 

information for people coming a bit 

later. Please make sure your children 

stay with you for these meetings  

children should not be outside 

unsupervised at the end of the day. 

At these meetings we find out what 
parents want for their children . The 
meetings run a bit like our Learning 
Review meetings. Parents have a ten 
minute slot with teachers, where you 
can talk about your child and any 
concerns you have about them. 
Teachers are looking forward to meeting 
you and finding out more about you and 
your family! Please email the office with 
your details, stating what time would be 
best for you, or sign up with the 
teachers in the playground next week. 



Mondays 9.00 -11.00  Parent and toddler group 

£1 per session. Messy play, stories, songs and snacks!  
Waxaanu nahay curur cusub oo caruurta yar yar iyo babies ka.  
Goorma? Isniinta 9-11am wakhtiyada schoolka la dhiganayo. 

Wednesdays 9.00 -10.00 
Conversation Club     

ESOL group -  improve your speaking 

and your understanding. Drop in, 

beginners welcome, free crèche.  

More 4 Kids club! 
Did you know we run an after-school club for Hannah More children every day until 6pm? This 
costs £8 per session - you may be able to claim this back from tax credits. Children have a snack 
and enjoy free play, supervised by playworkers. Children love More 4 Kids! Ask  the office for a 
leaflet, or speak to Fatoumata or Ruth at school. Ask at the office for a FREE TRIAL SESSION! 

 Tuesdays 9.15-11.15 

For parents with children in Reception 

and Year 1.  Starts September 17th.  

Lovely books and ideas to take home! 

Help your child with reading 

Thursdays 9.15 –11.15  ESOL 

Basic level ESOL class, to help you 
understand more about school and 
your child’s learning. For Hannah 
More Parents. Free course, free 
crèche.  Starts 19/9/19 

 

• Problem Solving 

• Communication Skills 

• Behaviour 

Wednesdays 9.30-11.45 

starts 18 Sept Ladies netball 

Cycling lessons 

Open Morning 

Tuesday 1st October. Come and see teaching and 

learning at Hannah More. Visit your child’s class 

or other classes in the school. Look out for the 

booking forms which will be emailed home. 


